
ABSOLUTELY NO TV’S IN THE DUMPSTERS.  

In the past several weeks, upon inspection at the 
incinerators, TV’s have been found in Hollis’ dumpsters. 

We have been fortunate, as our loads were not rejected, but 
they could be in the future.   If you observe anyone 

dumping prohibited items, please alert the attendants 
immediately.   If a load is rejected, a staff member would 
have to travel to Concord, retrieve the banned items, and 
then resubmit the load.   Please be more considerate of 

your fellow taxpayers, as well as the staff and refrain from 
dumping prohibited items in the dumpster. 


